
Angel’s Animal Rescue Society (AARS)  
FENCE POLICY 
 

AARS requires that if there is a yard, it must be securely fenced for our adopted dogs. Exceptions to the 
fencing policy are occasionally made for rural farm owners and only on a case by case basis depending on the 
needs of the individual dog. 
 
AARS has adopted this policy to ensure the safety of our rescued dogs. With respect to Rescue dogs in 
specific, we believe a fenced yard is necessary to ensure their long-lived happiness and wellbeing. 
 
AARS's fencing policy is for the benefit and wellbeing of the Dog. It is not meant to imply that all homes 
without fencing are not capable and diligent owners. Experience has taught us that dogs do best in fenced 
environments. AARS's sole intention is to provide the best, safest and most loving home we can for our dogs 
in need. All dogs deserve a safe area to be able to run and play in.  
 
A fenced yard is NOT a substitute for exercise, and no dog should be left outside to live there! 
  
  

  

 


